
From: Soura, Christian
To: Boles, Les <LBoles@budget.sc.gov>
CC: Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 9/24/2013 2:41:39 PM
Subject: RE: Extension for 4-Year Schools

                Thanks.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: Boles, Les 

Sent: Tuesday, September 24, 2013 2:40 PM

To: Soura, Christian

Cc: Baker, Josh

Subject: RE: Extension for 4-Year Schools
 
Will do
 
From: Soura, Christian 

Sent: Tuesday, September 24, 2013 2:40 PM

To: Boles, Les

Cc: Baker, Josh

Subject: Extension for 4-Year Schools
 
Les,
 
                I’ve heard from some folks in the higher ed community – they have a CHE meeting shortly after the October 
1st deadline for submitting FY 2014-15 budget requests, and some think they may want to adjust their requests in the 
wake of that meeting.
 
                Would you mind letting the 4-year institutions know that they have a one-week extension to October 8th in 
light of the intervening CHE meeting?  Thanks.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
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